03 October 2022

To: The Chairman EAA Chapter 322 EAA South Africa



Dear Mr. Nigel Musgrave,

Request for use of venue: 2022 EAA Sun & Fun: Brits Flying Club

We acknowledge receipt of your request to host your EAA Sun & Fun event, including display flights and sponsor stands, at Brits Flying Club over the period of 7 – 9 October 2022

At our Club Committee meeting dated 28 September 2022 your request was tabled and accepted, subject to statutory compliance of applicable rules and regulations pertaining to an event of this nature.

We look forward to welcome you at Brits Flying Club.

Kind regards

A. R. Jansen

Club Events Secretary